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Kansas DCF Stops Delayed

(KAIR) -- Because of unforeseen circumstances, the tour stops at the Department for Children and
Families service centers located in Leavenworth, Atchison, Hiawatha and Concordia have been
delayed.

Thursday’s scheduled meetings in Lawrence, Overland Park and Kansas City will continue as
planned.

Secretary Phyllis Gilmore and DCF staff are traveling around the state to connect with local leaders,
discover issues of local concern and answer questions about the services provided by DCF.

Visits to the offices in Leavenworth, Atchison, Hiawatha and Concordia will be rescheduled in the
future.
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